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The following represents additional important information not previously mentioned in the original RFP. 

Important Information 

   Salem State will be phasing out our commitment to the South Campus over the next few years.  
The RFP lists the Bates Complex (see Appendix C) as supporting 348 beds across 58 apartments/units.  
For the current academic year (September 2019 through May 2020) these numbers will remain in effect.  
For the 2020-2021 academic year these numbers will be reduced to 192 beds across 32 apartments/units 
and the following academic year (2021-2022) the Bates Complex will be closed. While no time-table has 
been announced for the decommissioning of the remainder of South Campus, eventually the non-
residential buildings will also be phased out.  RFP responses should address the reduction of South 
Campus residential and classroom spaces in the licensing, support and maintenance cost tables, as 
applicable.   

      

Closing  
Responses must be received on or before Friday, November 15, 2019, by 3 pm in the Purchasing 
Department Salem State University or emailed Evelyn Wilson, Purchasing Director at 
ewilson@salemstate.edu.  
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